
NSF REU Site in
Sensing and
Smart Systems

EXCITING

‘INTERNET OF THINGS’
Undergraduate
Research
Opportunity

Research Experiences for Undergraduates (REU) programs is funded by the National Science Foundation grant #CNS-1659484.

Applications close Feb. 19, 2019
To apply, click here.

The Institute for Sensing and Embedded Network Systems
Engineering hosts an intensive summer research
program in sensing  and smart systems for talented
undergraduates from across the country.     

Projects will focus on: Infrastructure Systems, Marine 
and Environment*, and Health and Behavior  

This nine-week program emphasizes training,
mentoring and research, preparing students for
graduate studies or careers in science, technology,
engineering or math disciplines.      

Work days will typically run from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Participants stay in on-campus housing and earn
$500/week plus a $120 meal allowance/week.  

*Participants working in the Marine and Environment
area will spend time each week on FAU’s Harbor
Branch Oceanographic Institute campus. 

Accepted participants will be notified by Mar. 5, 2019.

http://isense.fau.edu/reu/reu-home-2019.php

